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MEETINGS 
THURSDAYS 

6 for 6.30pm  

Kew Golf 
Club  

 120 Belford 
Road Kew 

3102  

Ph.  

 9859 6848  

Rotary Year 2020-2021                                               
Week  2 July 9 2020 

Our Leadership 

President   
RCNB 

Greg Cribbes 

The Grapevine 

RI PRESIDENT 

Holger Knaack 

AG Eastside   

Casey Tan 

 

Club Diary  

Camp Getaway weekend   16-18  October  2020 

Fellowship  Weekend 23—25  October 2020 

Read about Rotary in your area in The Progress Leader  

http://leader.smedia.com .au/progress/   

APOLOGIES FOR CLUB MEETINGS  

NOT REQUIRED UNTIL WE RETURN 

TO MEETING AT KEW GOLF CLUB 

 

 

DG   Philip   

       Archer 

President Report Meeting 2--9 July  

Wow – what a week to be a Victorian!! I am not going to dwell on COVID – suffice to 
say that it has changed last week’s hope of resuming more normal Rotary activities 
such as Gardening, Camberwell Market and Bunnings BBQ’s. Never fear, we remain a 
very connected Club with Zoom, Grapevine, personal phone hook ups and Birthday 
texts. We do Care about our Members. 

 It was a delight to re-Induct Jeanette Leigh at Thursday’s Meeting.  Jeanette 
has returned to now work closely with DG Philip Archer in publishing the weekly 
Networker – have a read of this week’s bumper edition, especially the great arti-
cle on our very successful Gardening Project plus kind words on our inimitable 
Greg Ross!! 

 The Meeting also recognised two of our Members who are already Paul Harris 
Fellows and now, through their contributions to the Foundation, have been ele-
vated to PHF +2 – yes, the two-sapphire level.  Congratulations and thank you to 
both Brian Lacy and Tony Hart. 

 On a sad note, Members should be aware that two of our long-time Members be-
ing Jim Romanis and Ian Richardson have advised of their intent to become 
Friends of our Club. We will more appropriately recognise their contribu-
tions to Rotary once we can shake their hands…. remember those days?? 

 Re the Funding of some of our Nominated Projects this year, already we 
have contacted Bendigo Bank for a Grant and continue to develop Business Cas-
es for applying for Foundation Grants. The Board will also be considering some 
financial support for the food distribution need as it exists as of this week – that is 
in conjunction with possible physical delivery of food during this latest lockdown. 
Remember, any suggestions on new and alternative Fundraising initiatives are 
welcome before our Board Meeting on 20th July, please….it all helps. 

Our Guest Speakers’ program is in great shape for all of July: 

9 July – Jason Mears - transplant recipients 

16 July – Eirene – one of our visitors to Mongolia 

23 July – KGC CEO on lockdown 

30 July – Cathy Booth – Umoja Project 

Another favour – please let us know of YOUR SUGGESTED speakers for August. 

Our beloved Sergeant Kelly hosted a very entertaining session with 7 Members shar-
ing personal excerpts of the “Most Creative Thing I Did During Lockdown” – hope-
fully, this gave Members some novel ideas for lockdown stage two. Thanks Estelle and 
we look forward to many more stimulating Sergeant sessions to come – be warned!! 

 Continued on page 2 

http://leader.smedia.com.au/progress/
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» Next meeting Thursday 16
th
 July there will be 

fines. Please understand any fines allocated 
while we are on Zoom are considered real 
fines and will be collected when we meet face 
to face - whenever that might be. 

» We will be sharing some jokes and to gauge audience reaction we will want all partici-

pants to use the Reactions button at the bottom of the Zoom screen. After clicking on the 
Reactions button two symbols come up; one of yellow hands representing clapping and 
the second a yellow thumbs up symbol. 

During the meeting next Thursday it will be okay to click on either of the two symbols if you be-
lieve a joke is worthy of your vote. 

See you at next Thursday’s meeting. 

Continued from page 1 

The Meeting was then privileged to hear Jason Mears share his amazing story of the opportunity 
for life via a liver transplant. In quiet but graphic detail, the journey is a tribute to medical science, 
Sarah’s ever-loving patience and care, plus Jason’s strict routines for his ultimate success. There 
is no obligation but Jason has forwarded a link for your reference https://donatelife.gov.au/
register-donor-today 

On Friday, many of our Members joined the virtual “Centenary of Rotary in Australia Baton 
Launch” from Government House in Canberra,  A typically impressive Rotary event with the Gov-
ernor General giving very generous praise about Rotary generally – “incredible”, especially in 
these circumstances. Most worthwhile.   

Until next Thursday, stay well, enjoy life and if in doubt get tested. 

President Greg. 

Published today is the second District Governor's Newsletter 'Networker' for 2020-2021 with fea-
ture story from Rotary Club of North Balwyn on their garden makeovers, a celebration of new and 
long term members (Greg Ross and Bishan Dhillon), another club service Toolkit for your club, 
opportunities to connect with a Fellowship group, history of Rotary Club of Bendigo and Week 2 of 
the new Networker competition. Our new Networker editor Jeanette Leigh looks forward to your 
contributions to the Networker as I equally look forward to keeping your District website up-to-
date.

 
 Go to  https://rotarydistrict9800.org.au/sitepage/networker 

In case you missed the launch of the Baton Relay live from Government house this afternoon, 
you can watch the replay: Interesting to watch how Mrs Hurley (wife of the Governor General) 
passed the baton (virtually) to Marion McCloud (President of the Rotary Club of Mel-
bourne.) https://youtu.be/LdFSoWuKA6U. A fun and exciting launch to kick off a year of cele-
bration of all that Rotary clubs around Australia and New Zealand do.  

 

https://donatelife.gov.au/register-donor-today
https://donatelife.gov.au/register-donor-today
https://www.facebook.com/gregorio.risotto?__tn__=K-R&eid=ARDKoENu5I4fTxT9xIwiwqLG5WRmKNgTZrgSs56uAT-5IcyONmN_W_1e1Jykr7Iy8gmUGI1rOWbd__bJ&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARChQPQc6XTBcwOoRcWQNa_aqlNZF9PSoJ8lYjJ72fZPPen6TvwFOJbc9AQ4p-vOqGlFBGD2nSbc9GHd9-xw2fQ2JQ_hhQlHzoptgHG
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100005320729168&__tn__=K-R&eid=ARAenfwvxaM3djfzpImLaroAJpyQFyfUDq5Vb9JbraMMazMy50bVUm588Y_21cWlUsu-dpomCv8vRnIF&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARChQPQc6XTBcwOoRcWQNa_aqlNZF9PSoJ8lYjJ72fZPPen6TvwFOJbc9AQ4p-vOqGlFBGD2nSbc9GHd9-xw2fQ2J
https://rotarydistrict9800.org.au/sitepage/networker?fbclid=IwAR17JTpzBzNFreZ8lJ55-UMsPg_UGnDUsCSUVwdKm3MPbFtjwGupFwLc_54
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fyoutu.be%2FLdFSoWuKA6U%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR28cHsdLQRAUlByYrWndDGR1mhEsWcpqjQX93uIqGnyA7VJ6c1MyEyM2nc&h=AT3I2tkamk767ptxTpP48WjfgbEm7VAItmyGJhIlWyZdY36zWeJ3v44W7y-mfFpSJ-JilMgT6BU0BW0NKe61O7jEhGQzAnIOgXH92v7E0NcuSO6ypLip
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Birthdays and Anniversaries July  12 to July 18 

Weddings:  Tak and Sanae Yukawa 

Birthdays  Neil Marshall, Jack Liao 

Inductions Nil 
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More photos from Past President Peter Sutherland and wife Sally  
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Supplying food to homeless people in crisis accommodation is an essential service & #rotaryprahran collaborated 

with #unitingprahran to deliver again today. Thanks #fareshare for the wonderful frozen meals, #foodbank for the 

groceries & #Pinchapoo for the personal care packs of toiletries! — with Susan Vincent. 

Important updates about Rotary Youth Exchange in 2020-21 

 
The RI Board of Directors made an important decision about 
Rotary Youth Exchange in 2020-21 after reviewing a thorough 
risk assessment and carefully considering COVID-19 condi-
tions around the world. 
Although COVID-19 still causes uncertainty globally, especial-
ly because of the risk of infection, changing international trav-
el restrictions, and school delays and closures, some regions 
may be able to host exchanges safely later this Rotary year. 
Where districts decide it is safe, short-term exchanges can 
resume in October 2020 and long-term exchanges can re-
sume in January 2021, provided districts implement specific 
safety requirements outlined in the RI Board’s April decision. 
 
After reviewing the requirements, it is up to districts to deter-
mine whether they can proceed with Rotary Youth Exchange 
programs in accordance with the new safety guidelines. If 
your district is concerned, the best option may be to suspend 
the program temporarily and consider other ways to engage 
young people this year, such as facilitating virtual exchanges 
or getting students involved with Interact or RYLA. If your dis-
trict is considering moving forward with the program, it will be 
important to consider the risks, create a comprehensive crisis 
management plan, and have volunteers who can commit 
more time to communicating with students and families, moni-
toring recommendations from health authorities, and acting 
quickly if the situation changes.  

https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/rotaryprahran?__eep__=6&epa=HASHTAG&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARAtMLJ0KFv7WkhfIwA1w6-egT0fcVfR1_IYzg7XukPc9GmzHojITuPmkJaDMGpBM__KlZvlsXZbx6BHXnDAAOG9h_2QJVmWnNwjprJYDT0D7zbTwBmPcMzIKxs38v9YkCwFJYKqt2I_bjv2DaD89GizC46ejXy_W3DdNUDHw_4A
https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/unitingprahran?__eep__=6&epa=HASHTAG&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARAtMLJ0KFv7WkhfIwA1w6-egT0fcVfR1_IYzg7XukPc9GmzHojITuPmkJaDMGpBM__KlZvlsXZbx6BHXnDAAOG9h_2QJVmWnNwjprJYDT0D7zbTwBmPcMzIKxs38v9YkCwFJYKqt2I_bjv2DaD89GizC46ejXy_W3DdNUDHw_4
https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/fareshare?__eep__=6&epa=HASHTAG&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARAtMLJ0KFv7WkhfIwA1w6-egT0fcVfR1_IYzg7XukPc9GmzHojITuPmkJaDMGpBM__KlZvlsXZbx6BHXnDAAOG9h_2QJVmWnNwjprJYDT0D7zbTwBmPcMzIKxs38v9YkCwFJYKqt2I_bjv2DaD89GizC46ejXy_W3DdNUDHw_4ArzZ1
https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/foodbank?__eep__=6&epa=HASHTAG&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARAtMLJ0KFv7WkhfIwA1w6-egT0fcVfR1_IYzg7XukPc9GmzHojITuPmkJaDMGpBM__KlZvlsXZbx6BHXnDAAOG9h_2QJVmWnNwjprJYDT0D7zbTwBmPcMzIKxs38v9YkCwFJYKqt2I_bjv2DaD89GizC46ejXy_W3DdNUDHw_4ArzZ1I
https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/pinchapoo?__eep__=6&epa=HASHTAG&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARAtMLJ0KFv7WkhfIwA1w6-egT0fcVfR1_IYzg7XukPc9GmzHojITuPmkJaDMGpBM__KlZvlsXZbx6BHXnDAAOG9h_2QJVmWnNwjprJYDT0D7zbTwBmPcMzIKxs38v9YkCwFJYKqt2I_bjv2DaD89GizC46ejXy_W3DdNUDHw_4ArzZ1
https://www.facebook.com/hercules56?viewer_id=100001853679409
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See page  7 for more information 
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Continued from page 6 After reading this chart, I have decided to wear a mask in 

public. 
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ROTARY CLUB OF NORTH BALWYN 2019/20 

President: Greg Cribbes         president@rotarynorthbalwyn.com.au  

Vice President: Tony Wells     vicepresident@rotarynorthbalwyn.com.au  

Secretary: Gavan Schwartz     secretary@rotarynorthbalwyn.com.au  

Treasurer: Adam Hillary   treasurer@rotarynorthbalwyn.com.au   

Grapevine: John McBride   jdmcb48@bigpond.net.au   Noon Sat Weekly Deadline for submissions. 

ROTARY INFORMATION  

Rotary International Website:-  https://www.rotary.org/ 

   Facebook:- https://www.facebook.com  

   Twitter:-    https://twitter.com/Rotary 

Rotary Australia  Website:-  rotaryaustralia.org.au 

   Facebook:-  https://www.facebook.com/RotaryAroundAustralia/  

   Facebook RDU:-  https://www.facebook.com/rotarydownunder/ 

   Twitter:-   https://twitter.com/rotaryaustralia 

District 9800  Website;-  https://www.rotarydistrict9800.org.au/ 

   Facebook;- https://www.facebook.com/rotarydistrict9800/ 

   Twitter:-  https://twitter.com/rotaryd9800?lang=en   

   Networker:- rotarydistrict9800.org.au/content/54/networker  

Rotary Club of North Balwyn Website;- www.rotarynorthbalwyn.com.au 

North Balwyn Men’s Shed     Website:- www.northbalwynmensshed.com 

Find a Rotary Club:-           https://my.rotary.org/en/search/club-finder 

North Balwyn Probus:   Michael Martin  http://balwynnorthprobus.org.au 

North Balwyn Heights Probus:  Sue Mullarvey  yarramul@tpg.com.au      98574305    0400821402 

Greythorn Probus:     greythornprobus.org.au  98594941. 

Boroondara Ladies Probus:   Janet Eddy          jveddey@applewood.net.au 

We thank Bread Street Bakery 

for their ongoing support of our 

BBQ Fundraising activity through 

their generous provision of 

bread supplies.  

Thank you  

Helloworld North Bal-

wyn for your ongoing 

support of our Event 

Days and assistance 

with our  

Mongolia travel ar-

rangements.  

Bendigo Bank is a strong 

supporter of Nth Balwyn 

Rotary through its help 

with our Community  

Projects and Fund  

Raising. 
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